
Cheryl Nolin 

From: Susan Stout 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 11:03 AM 
To: SOS MeetingNotices 
Cc: Casey Jones; Beverly Hicks 
Subject: Cancellation of Meeting 

Please let this email serve as notice for the cancellation of the regularly scheduled meeting on May 2nd of the 
Historical Preservation and Landmark Board of Review. The meeting is being cancelled due to a lack of a 
quorum and the meeting information is below: 

Board: Historical Preservation and Landmark Board of Review 
Date: May 2, 2019 
Time: 4:00pm 
Location: 2401 N. Lincoln Blvd. 

Will Rogers Building, Room 216 
Oklahoma City, OK 73105 

Please let me know if you need additional information. 

Susan A. Stout 
Executive Assistant 
Deputy Director and Legal Division 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 
2401 N. Lincoln Blvd., Room 118 
(405) 521-2144 
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